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Dear Transport Infrastructure
I wish to object to the proposed changes to Meldreth Road Level Crossing. The crossing is currently 1 barrier
and the proposal is to change it to a double barrier.
This would significantly increase my journey to work. I live at  and use the crossing
almost every day.
I believe there have never been any accidents on this crossing.
Yours faithfully
Margaret Lynch
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